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The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) met at 7:00 p.m., on June 25, 2020. 
 
Council Member In-Person Electronic 

Participation 

Councillor Tony Carella, Chair X  
Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua  X 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri  X 
Regional Councillor Linda D. Jackson  X 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate  X 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca  X 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco  X 
Councillor Alan Shefman  X 
 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
 

1. CITY OF VAUGHAN ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.20.017 
TEMPORARY USE BY-LAW TO PERMIT TEMPORARY OUTDOOR 
PATIOS FOR EATING ESTABLISHMENTS AND BANQUET HALLS 

The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 

1)  That the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the Acting Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth 
Management, dated June 25, 2020, be approved; and 

2)  That communication C1 from Ms. Lori Perciballi, dated June 2, 
2020, be received.  

Recommendations 

1. THAT the Public Hearing report for Zoning By-law Amendment 
Z.20.017 (City of Vaughan) BE RECEIVED; and any issues 
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identified be addressed by the Development Planning Department 
in a comprehensive report to the Committee of the Whole. 

 
 

 
 
 

The meeting adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Councillor Tony Carella, Chair 


